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(Su FR 9339) NoveBlier 22, 1909

The Secretary of the Commission
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subject: RETRANSMITTAL OF ECOTECH/RAM-Q COMMENTS TO ADVANCED
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE MAKING (ANPR), "ACCEPTANCE OF
PRODUCTS PURCHASED FOR USE IN NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
STRUCTURES, SYSTEMS AND COMPONENTS®", FEDERAL REGISTER
VOL. 54, NO. 42, MONDAY MARCH 6, 1989

Reference: EcoTech/RAM-Q Letter of May 5, 1989, "ECOTECH/RAM-Q
COMMENTS TO ADVANCED NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE MAKING
(ANPR) , "ACCEPTANCE OF PRODUCTS PURCHASED FOR USE IN
NUCLEAR POWER PLANT STRUCTURES, SYSTEMS AND
COMPONENTS", FEDERA!. REGISTER VOL. 54, NO. 42, MONDAY
MARCH 6, 1989 (Attached)

Gentlemen:

0
In a conversation with Mr. William Campbell, we were advised that ¢ M"'"T

one of the nard copy pages of our original set of comments was &~ #‘f
missing from the public document room.

For your convenience we had also enclosed our input on a standard
diskette in ASCII format. Although the diskette record is
complete, Mr. Campbell suggested that we re-send the hard copy
also.

Should you have any questions, comments, or require our assistance

in discussions, please advise either Cedric Szeglin or myself at
(201) 662-0003.
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